
 
               

                                                                                                                                            

                                                         

  

  
 
 
 

 

Friday 16th September 2022 

Take Note Choir for Year 3 - 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Your child has expressed an interest to join Headlands Choir for the 2022/23 academic year. Thanks to last year’s 

singers, the choir has a new name – Take Note – and a logo design is underway! This year, we will use this name for 

the KS2 choir, which will also see all year groups rehearsing together again. Exciting times… 

Choir is a fantastic opportunity for children to sing and perform as a group to a range of audiences, as well as the 
chance to enjoy getting to know other children in school. With separation of pods now a thing of the past, I am 

delighted to be able to run choir for ALL of Key Stage 2 together this year! Already, the Christmas Carol Concert is in 

its planning stages, and I am looking into performing at the York Choir Festival again this year. This was a wonderful 
evening of singing at the Joseph Rowntree Theatre in York and we hope to repeat it! More details will be given about 

these closer to the time. 

Choir will begin next week for all children: 
Year 3 – 6   Thursday 22nd September 3:30 – 4:30pm 

At the end of choir rehearsals, the children will be taken outside the front entrance of school to be picked up. You 
must indicate on the online form who will be collecting your child, as it is imperative that we know which adult will be 

picking the children up. If they will be going to after school club or are allowed to walk home alone, please clearly 
indicate this on the online form. Please do complete one response form for each child who will be attending. 

 

Due to the fact that Choir are involved in various public concerts and performances throughout the year, it is 
inevitable that there will be various photographs and videos taken at these events. Therefore, please ensure that 

you have returned the school consent form stating whether or not you are happy for your child’s picture to be 
potentially shared on the school website, in the local paper and on concert organisers’ websites. 

 

Please ensure the school office have up-to-date mobile phone numbers as I will often need to send updates and 
information via text. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I can’t wait to fill Headlands with 

song once again! 
 

Many thanks, 
Miss King 

 

 
Please reply by Wednesday 21st September, submitting the electronic form below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/RG3qW94Zfg   

I always aim to accommodate everyone, so please assume your child has a space if 
the form has been returned (unless you hear otherwise). However, those without a 

parental response will not be able to take part. 

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York, YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email: headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 
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